
Sue Morrow Elementary School 
School Organizational Team 

Minutes March 6, 2020 
7:30 am 

The following members were present:  Casey Janosik, Michelle Adams, Angel Giarraffa, Melisse 
Ports, Nathan Conrad, and Melissa Galbraith. 

Staffing was discussed.  We will need an intermediate resource teacher, a 5th grade teacher, 
and two SPTAs for the upcoming school year. 

The Team was shown the budget as provided by the District. There were no questions about 
the budget at this time. If there are questions in the future, they will be answered when 
presented.

Ms. Adams is still retiring.  As such, Dr. Mancl, Dr. Loria and others will hold a meeting on 
Thursday, March 19, 2020, from 3:30-4:30 pm, where they will discuss the principal interview 
process, and the desired qualifications of the interview candidates. They will also listen to input 
from staff and SOT members as to the qualifications and type of leadership they would like to 
see in the new principal.

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 a.m. 

The next meeting is scheduled for April 3, 2020. 




